
                                                                                          
 

 
 

CHRISTMAS SEASON 2021 
 

Dear rotarian friends and members of the ICC Austria-Germany- USA, 

 

another year, which can easily be named as “unusual” is turning over towards 
2022.  

Hoping that everybody is in good health, I will send you warm regards from 
Hannover and Halle/Saale. Our intensively supporting committee secretary 
Thomas Hicksch and myself are looking forward to continue our efforts for our 
ICC after a, at least as far as we think, successful and pretty interactive year 
2021. 

My family wishs you and your family a merry Christmas, happiness and ongoing 
health, have a couple of peaceful moments with your family and friends. 

Very warm regards and all the best for the new year 2022. 
   
 

                                                                      
 
 
  Hans-Joachim Duepree  

Chair German Section ICC AUT-GER-USA 
RC Hannover-Leibniz 
President 2020/21 


